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Diary dates for the Spring Term are shown below and 

will be included and updated on every newsletter. 
 

04.02.20 Yr 6 children to Coventry 

Cathedral – God and The Big 

Bang. 

04.02.20 Cross Country event 

05.02.20 Y3 to Ryton Pools – Ancient 

Ancestors Day 

06.02.20 P.A. Disco £3 charge 

R/1/2 5 till 6. 

Yr3/4/5/6 6.15 till 7.15 

10.02.20 Sky Blues in for Yr 5  - p.m. 

10.02.20 Parents’ Evening 3.30- 6.00 

11.02.20 a.m. Year 1 walk to the Post 

Office 

12.02.20 Sky Blues in for Yr 5  - p.m. 

Final session 

13.02.20 Reception and Yr 6. Height and 

weight checks 

13.02.20 Parents’ Evening 4.30-7.30 

14.02.20 2.30 Yr 4 class assembly for 

parents/carers 

14.02.20 2.45 EYFS Celebration 

Assembly 

14.02.20 Half term 

24.02.20 INSET day  

Tuesday 25.02.20 Children return today 

27.02.20 6.00 Manor Adventure Meeting 

for parents/carers 

27.02.20 O.P.P. reviews with teachers. – 

all day 

05.03.20 Yr 5 trip to Space Centre 

Leicester 

06.03.20 2.30 Year 1 class assembly for 

parents/carers 
 

 

 

 

 

Our Final INSET day for this academic year will be on  

 Monday 24th February 
 

PLEASE NOTE 

Coventry school holidays may differ to Warwickshire 

for February and May half term. Please check 

websites for details. 

 

 

 
Tuesday Tag Rugby Y5 & Y6 12.30 - 1.00 

Gymnastics Y3 ,Yr 4, 
Yr5, Yr6 

3.15 - 4.15 

Cookery Y4 3.15-4.45 

Wednesday Football Y3/4 12.30-1.00 

Multi-Skills Y1/2 3.15-4.15 

Friday Penalty Shoot-
out 

KS2 12.30-1.00 

 

 

 

 
Attendance for week commencing 27th    

January overall was 95%.  Good attendance 

achieved. 
 

 

 

This week’s assembly focused on using your 

talents. The children listened to a story 

about someone not using their talents over 

time. Unfortunately, when you do not use 

your talents, you lose them. It is important 

that we don’t let watching TV and playing 

video games get in the way of the talent we 

have been given. 

The children agreed to spend lots of time 

on improving their talents.  

 
 

YR   94% Y4   93% Winner’s this 

week are 

Y2 with 97.2%  

Well Done!  

Y1   97% Y5   95% 

Y3   91%            Y6   96% 



 
 

Congratulations again to our Years 5 and 6 

football team. They went along to St Michaels 

and too part in a very competitive football 

match. Our children are always stars when 

they represent the school – good 

sportsmanship and tremendous courage. Well 

done to Eve, Jude, George, Lukas, Kyan, 

Ashton, Alfie and Milo – a great team effort. 
 

 
 

 

It is that time of year again when our 

Reception children begin their journey of 

independence. From today they will be coming 

in through the main entrance and make their 

own way down to their Reception class. Parents 

please leave them at the front door. Don’t 

worry, Mrs Fulton is on hand to support. 

 

 
 

I have been asked to share this important 

information with you, as follows: 

The Government and NHS are well prepared 

to deal with the Coronavirus. 

You can help too. 

Germs can live on some surfaces for hours. 

To protect yourself and others: 

• Always carry tissues with you and use them 

to catch your cough or sneeze. 

• Bin the tissue, and to kill the germs, wash your 

hands with soap and water, or use a sanitiser gel. 

• If you have arrived back from China within 14 

days follow the specific advice for returning 

travellers. 

This is the best way to slow the spread of almost 

any germs, including Coronavirus. 

Find out more at gov.uk/coronavirus 
 

 
 

We are again short of Midday Supervisors at 

school – it is extremely hard to recruit the 

right kind of caring adults for only an hour a 

day. If you or anyone you know who may be 
interested in being a Relief Midday Supervisor 

to cover absences for us, please contact Mrs 

Walker at the school office for details.  All 

applicants will require a DBS Police check.  
 

 

 
In line with government guidelines, all children in 
reception and year 6 in Warwickshire are offered 
a height and weight measurement (National Child 
Measurement Programme). The School health 
and Wellbeing Service will be coming into school 
on Thursday 13th February to complete these 
programmes with your child and you may be 
contacted about the results. It is recommended 
that the outcome of your child’s weight is not 
shared with your child as it is for parents 
information only. If you have any concerns about 
your child’s health or you would like to opt your 
child out of the height and weight measurements 
you can contact The School Health and Wellbeing 
Service on 03300 245 204. Good health is linked 
to educational attainment, therefore the 
healthier children are, the more likely they are to 
attend school regularly, focus and participate in 
lessons, and achieve their potential. 



 

St. Giles Church 
 

St. Giles Drama Club is Proud to Present: 

Humpty Dumpty 
A Pantomime by Bob Heather & Cheryl Barrett 

19th – 22nd February 2020 at 7.00pm 

Matinee 22nd February, 2.30pm 

Tickets £7 (Concessions £5)  

from 024 7664 5278 or 07905 297713 

024 7632 5870 or 07952 345412 

St. Giles’ Church Hall, CV7 9GZ 


